

## **HAMPTON PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL**

## PARENTS AND CITIZENS ASSOCIATION

Contact e-mail: info@hppspandc.org.au

NEXT MEETINGS: MONDAY 14 MAY & MONDAY 11 JUNE @ 6PM,
HPPS STAFFROOM

# APRIL NEWSLETTER

Hello Families and Friends!

Here we are at the end of Term 1 and it has certainly been a busy and productive start to the year! It's been great to see everyone getting involved and supporting our school. If you have donated a prize, collected Coles vouchers, ordered from the canteen, bought a new school uniform, chipped in for raffle tickets, banked your child's pocket money or spared a moment of time to help out—THANK YOU! Every little thing you contribute, adds up to huge rewards for our school, and is so greatly appreciated.

We are looking forward to a jam-packed and fun-filled Term 2, so on behalf of the P&C I'd like to wish everyone safe and happy Holiday break and we look forward to seeing you all back next Term!

Amy Feleppa - HPPS P&C President



We have received THOUSANDS of Sports for Schools vouchers! Thank you! Coles have now finished issuing vouchers, but there is still time to get them in. Please bring any remaining vouchers you have collected to the box in the Office before 13th April (last day of Term 1). We can then send them in and get some great new sports equipment for our school. YAY!

### **FUNDRAISING NEWS**

Our Fundraising program for the year is well underway and moving towards reaching our goals.

The Easter Raffle has been a huge success, we raised over \$1000, that's huge! Congratulations to all the prize winners! Massive thanks and appreciation to everyone who has helped by donating prizes, buying tickets and wrapping prizes. Also a BIG Thank you to our friendly local Coles store at Beechboro Central for their support and generous donation of prizes for the Easter Hat Parade.

Pre-orders are now open for Entertainment Books and Digital Memberships. Entertainment memberships are choc-full of discounts and offers for loads of restaurants, amusements and shopping, they can pay for themselves with just a few uses. A link to order is available via our Facebook page, or e-mail fundraising@hppspandc.org.au for more info.

Mothers' Day is just around the corner and we will be running our popular stall again this year. The Stall will be open Tuesday 9th May and Thursday 10th May, a preview of gifts will be available soon!

Please keep an eye on our Facebook page and the newsletter for updates on all our fundraising and events.

## **Hungry Hamptons Canteen News**

#### NEW CANTEEN DAYS!!!

From feedback received, the canteen will be trialing new trading days in TERM 2. Hungry Hamptons will now be open on

#### MONDAY, WEDNESDAY and FRIDAY!

Don't forget orders can be placed online and at the canteen windows for cash and EFTPOS sales. A new look Menu will be coming soon, stay tuned!! .

Thank you for your continued support of our canteen, with your support we can continue to provide healthy, tasty and affordable food to fuel our kids through their busy and active school days!

We're always happy to have new helpers in the canteen, please see Sam and Deby if you are able to spare an hour or two.

\$\$\$

Please keep an eye on the HPPS P&C Facebook Page for more updates and specials.











#### **\$\$\$** SCHOOL BANKING

Every Wednesday morning in the Library from 8am

New Bank Accounts in 2018 will receive a reward from our box of goodies!

Sign up can be done at any Commonwealth Bank branch or online.



Search 'HPPS P&C'

Connect with us on facebook for all updates, Canteen specials, events and surveys.

### **UNIFORM SHOP**

Our Uniform Shop is OPEN on Thursday mornings from 8:30 to 9. Orders can be placed online through the Flexischools link on the Website. Order forms are also available at school. EFTPoS is available

\*Size 6 School Polos are currently on backorder. Stock is expected for the beginning of Term 2\*

We are also looking for donations of bookshelves or similar as well as coat hangers. Please see Jo in the Uniform shop if you can help

#### Your friendly P&C:

President Amy Feleppa Fundraising Coordinator Keisha Lavigne

Vice President Lara Maas Uniform Shop Coordinator Jo Lowden

Treasurer JoAnne Robinson School Banking Coordinators Gus Jeanne & Nicole Capozzi

Secretary Melissa Garrett Canteen Manager and Assistant Samanther Barrett and Debrah Medley

New Members always welcome!